
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/2/2024 1:50:58 AM

First name: Alex

Last name: Wasif

Organization: 
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Comments: Dear National Forest Service,

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed mountain bike trails. These trails will not only provide

an excellent opportunity for outdoor recreation enthusiasts to enjoy and explore our beautiful forests, but they will

also significantly boost the local economy. Mountain biking attracts tourists and outdoor enthusiasts, leading to

increased business for local shops, restaurants, and accommodations. Additionally, well-maintained trails can

create jobs in trail construction and maintenance. This initiative aligns perfectly with promoting healthy, active

lifestyles while preserving our natural landscapes for future generations. Thank you for considering this valuable

addition to our community.

 

Sincerely,

Alex Wasif


